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I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your Letter of 4

MO 14,60

4th September 1991

September 1991 in the English and French languages which read as

follows:
(See Canadian Letter of September 4, 1991)

I have the honour to inform you that the foregoing proposal is
acceptable to the Government of the United Kingdom of Great Britian
and Northern Ireland who therefore agree that your Letter, which is
authentic in English and French, and this reply shall constitute an
Agreement between the two Governments which shall enter into force
on this day’s date.

I take this opportunity to renew, Sir, the assurance of my
highest consideration.
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